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June 8th, 2023 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 

Total Fire Ban 
 

ALL outdoor/open-air fires are banned during this time, 

including fires for cooking and warmth. 

 

This is due to the dry & hot weather creating extremely high-risk 

conditions that could result in uncontrollable burns 

and generate widespread forest fires. 

 

This fire ban includes any outdoor cooking fires, brush fires, 

camping fires, fireworks, or any source of open flame. 

 

Individuals found not complying with the fire ban can face possible 

charges under the Ontario Fire Code of up to $50,000.00. 


